Andrew Jeske
On 16 February 2023 under Section 3.3 of the Coach licence Terms and Conditions, UKA decided that they had sufficient grounds not to renew the coach licence previously issued to Andrew Jeske.
This decision was subject to an appeal period which has now expired.
If you have any queries or want to discuss further, please contact the Lead Safeguarding Officer at – safeguarding@uka.org.uk.  Please note that we may be unable to give further details about this decision. 
